
Please vote against this theft of money from Oregonians. We are finally starting to get ahead with the 
new robust economy and can maybe save some money and or pay off or down bills. Let us get ahead a 
bit before you start stealing our money again, and that is what it is when we do not get  to vote on it. 
Thank you Maureen Potter 
 


